February 22, 2012

James Mitrisin

Clerk of the Board
County of El Dorado
Board of Supervisors
330 Fair Lane
Placerville, Ca. 95667

RE: Fireworks Display Variance Approval
Dear Mr. Mitrisin,

J&M Displays West and the Souza Family respectfully request time before the Board for
approval of a pyrotechnic display to be held on March 23, 2013.

We are aware fireworks are illegal in El Dorado County and a variance request must be
approved by the Board prior to submitting a permit to the local fire jurisdiction.

This is a private function and not open to the public. The event will be held on private property.
The location and contact information will be submitted on the permit application.

A certificate of insurance regarding coverage and additional insured will be submitted with the
application for permit to the local fire jurisdiction.

As with all your displays, we comply with State and Local Fire Codes.

We will be happy to appear before the Board to answer any questions or concerns you may
have.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Steve Souza

Vice President
J&M Displays West
530.919.7794
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